


“I look forward to continuing my service to Wichita State University by serving in this 

newly created role,” said Monk-Morgan. “A campus culture steeped in innovation, 

entrepreneurial enterprise and experimentation also needs to foster a spirit of 

assessment and evaluation. Working with the faculty, staff and students at WSU, I am 

sure we can strengthen our commitment to continuous improvement.” 

 


